September 27, 1985

Dr. John Chowning Department of Music Stanford University Stanford, California 94305 U. S. A.

Dear Dr. Chowning,

I thank you for your letter of September 11th to Mr. Mochida, our managing director, which has been forwarded to our division for attention and response.

I agree and appreciate your idea to have the "YCAMS" studio in Stanford which will be widely used by your CCRMA people for research and thesis work. Our overseas marketing department will contact you to make the necessary arrangements for the requested equipments for the studio.

I thank you again for your letter and patronage for our products.

Yours very truly,

NIPPON GAKKI CO., LTD.

Nobuto Tojima Director General Manager

LM Division

GH/sf